
ST. GREGORIOS INDIAN ORTHODOX MAHA EDAVAKA SUNDAY SCHOOL, KUWAIT. 

NOTICE 005/2012 

Dear Students, Teachers and Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you the upcoming events of our Sunday School as listed below:- 

1. Sunday School in Abbasiya shall function at the new location of St. George Chapel Abbasiya 

from 11th January, 2013. 

2. SS Annual Examinations will be conducted on 10th and 17th January, 2013 in SS City and on 

11th and 18th January at SS Abbasiya. 

3. Consolidated Sunday School Results will be published in the Parish Website on 

31st January, 2013. 

4. Sunday School Anniversary will be held at Indian Community School Khaitan on Thursday, 

7thFebruary, 2013.  Interested Students and Teachers should submit their program details to 

Head Master on or before 31st January, 2013. 

5. New Sunday School year commences on 14th February, 2013. 

6. Students from Class 5 to Class 12 who plan to bid farewell to schooling in Kuwait are 

requested to submit your names to the Sunday School Head Master or Hon. Parish Secretary, 

to prepare for the farewell function.  The Last date for giving names will be 25th January, 

2013. 

7. OVBS 2013 is scheduled from 22nd July to 1st August 2013.  Students, Teachers and Parents 

are requested to plan vacations accordingly. 

8. SPECIAL NOTE TO TEACHERS. 

a. Teachers should submit results, in prescribed electronic format, to Head Master on or 

before 26th January, 2013. 

b. As suggested by our Diocesan Metropolitan and OSSAE – OKR President, it is 

desirable that all Sunday School Teachers attempt to pass the Divyabhodhanam 

Course.  Divyabhodhanam office in Old Seminary informed that most of the English 

Books are not available and will not be reprinted.   As such we are planning to get 

softcopies of all English Books while Malayalam Books will be available in hardcopy.  

For DOCE and GOCE there are no English translations yet.  The Malayalam books 

can be brought to Kuwait in January 2013 together with Sunday School Text Books.  

Next opportunity to bring the books will be in January 2014.  Teachers interested in 

joining the Divyabhodhanam classes are requested to confirm if they require the study 

materials in English (softcopy) or Malayalam (hard copy).  Please note that 

Divyabhodhanam will be a separate spiritual entity under the Vicar of our Maha 

Edavaka and participants will have to attend a monthly contact class.  
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